
 
 

 

 

We love Sports Week but this year it has 
been the best one yet! The children have 
had so many wonderful experiences and 
have been exposed to a huge variety of 
sports and activities from gymnastics, 
cricket, rugby and football to swimming, 
multi-sports and dance. The children had a 
special demonstration from Sam Oldham, 

Olympic Gymnast, and our very own talented Charlie 
from Year 6 introduced us to Mounted Games and 
let us spend time with her horses, Dolly and Rio.  

We finished off the week with a brilliant sports day. In 
the morning the Year 6 children ran potted sports for 
all the children to enjoy and in the afternoon, we held 

races to satisfy those who are 
budding athletes and enjoy sport 
with a competitive edge.  

To top the week off, our wonderful KPNS Cricket Team won 

the 14th Annual Schools’ Festival held by Keyworth Cricket 

Club! Well done TEAM KPNS!!  

 

 

 

 

In Year 2 the children have been enjoying their topic 

‘Magnificent Monarchs’ where they have been learning about 

the great British monarchs including: Alfred the Great, 

William the Conqueror, Henry VIII, Elizabeth I, Queen 

Victoria and, of course our current monarch, Elizabeth II. To help them 

understand what it was like to live as a King or a 

Queen, they took a trip to Tamworth Castle. As well as 

having a tour of the castle, the children took part 

in two specialised workshops. One focused on using 

replica historical items to role play lords and ladies, 

the other gave children the experience of training to 

be medieval knights! The children came away with 

some great memories and the trip helped to 

consolidate their learning from their history lessons as 

well as bringing the whole topic to life.  

 

A SUPER SPORTY WEEK!   


